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The U.S. Department of State’s Office of Global Partnerships (S/GP), has
opened the application process for the first Boldline P3 Accelerator, which
will support and scale innovative public-private partnerships (P3s) from
around the world. The competition is open to participants from the public,
private, philanthropic, and civil society sectors who are addressing or
seeking to address global issues through collaboration. The accelerator is
designed to inspire and challenge these diverse institutions and connect
their partnership-building efforts in order to enable their endeavors to
become more competitive, scalable, and sustainable.

Boldline is inspired by various venture accelerator programs but is uniquely
dedicated to scaling up social good public-private partnerships that are
solving or addressing pressing global challenges. The main goal of Boldline
is to build and deploy strategic connections and collaborations aimed at: a)
strengthening the global partnership building ecosystem; b) promoting and
facilitating connectivity between the private sector and governments; and c)
fostering innovative partnership business models. Boldline seeks to take the
often dotted lines (or gaps) between sectors and, by cultivating public-
private partnerships, create a bold line between them.

Applications are being accepted online at
https://www.challenge.gov/agency/department-of-state-boldline-accelerator/.
The deadline to submit applications is November 29, 2017. Selected
participants will be notified in December, with the week-long accelerator to
run in February 2018. The P3s will be presented at the upcoming Global
Partnerships Week Forum on March 5 at the U.S. Institute of Peace.

Full criteria and application instructions can be found on the challenges.gov
website.
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For additional information, please contact S/GP at partnerships@state.gov or
visit http://www.state.gov/s/partnerships. For media inquiries, please
contact Anita Ostrovsky at OstrovskyA@state.gov.

Follow @GPatState and #Boldline on Twitter or S/GP on Facebook for updates.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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